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The Weekly Roar! 

 

NSPCC TASK ANSWERS 

 

 

Ilam Hall, Year 4 

The Ilam Hall residential will 

take place next Thursday and 

Friday, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher if there 

is any further information you 

require. 

 

Lakeside, Year 6 

The Lakeside residential will 

take place from 20th to 24th 

May. There is an information 

meeting next Tuesday, 30th 

April at 3.30pm in the school 

hall. 

 

Conwy, Year 5 

We have sent home today 

medical forms for the Conwy 

residential, could these please 

be returned to school by 

Wednesday, 1st May. The 

information meeting for Conwy 

will be held on Tuesday, 11th 

June at 3.30pm in the school 

hall. 

 

 

RESIDENTIALS 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

There are still places available for each of the after school sports clubs. If you would like your child to 

attend, please collect a form available from the school office. 

Please note: Cookery club has now finished for this school year, we will send out letters for any future clubs 

available. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FA CUP 

FANTASTIC ATTENDANCE AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we achieved an overall average 

attendance of 96.2% 

 

Our running total is 96.7% 

 

Our weekly and overall target is 96.5%.  Please help us 

to achieve this. 
 

 

 

   

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS 

Due to a special Easter assembly this morning, the 

Headteacher Gold and Merit awards will be announced in 

our Monday morning assembly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

Class % Attend  

3B 99.2% 

 3L 99.2% 

3S 96.7% 

4B 98.2% 

4L 98.8% 

4S 84.1% 

5B 94.4% 

5L 98.6% 

5S 96.3% 

6B 94.0% 

6L 97.1% 

6S 97.5% 

 

This week's Winners 

1st  3B 99.2% 

1st 3L 99.2% 

2nd 4L 98.8% 
 

Happy Birthday this coming week and over the 

holiday’s to, 

 

Laila, 6B 

Ted, 4B 

Dylan, 6L 

Liam, 6L 

Jacob, 6L 

George, 4B 

Louie-Pierre, 6L 

 

 

 

 

 

This newsletter is emailed weekly to parents/carers. Please let us know if you would like us to email it to you.    

It is also available on our website at www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

If you have any queries or concerns, please email admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk or phone the school office on 0161 480 2330 

INTRUDERS 

I am sorry to inform you that a group of youths 

accessed the school grounds in the holidays. They 

were on the roof of the infant school and threw 

around some of the infant and nursery equipment. 

They also stole a girl's bike from our cycle rack.  

 

The infant CCTV has caught some good images of 

the youths, one wearing a very distinctive mustard 

coloured hoodie.  We will be sharing these images 

with the local police who are keen to identify these 

youths as they have committed trespass, vandalism 

and theft.  

 

If you have any information relating to the above 

then please contact the school office team. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

  
 

 

YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 

SATs week from Monday 13th May 

With the SATs week quickly approaching, we 

have arranged the following for Year 6 pupils; 

Pizza Night 

Invitations have been sent out this week to 

year 6 children who completed the challenges 

set over Easter to enjoy a pizza and movie 

night. This will take place next Monday, 29th 

April. 

Free Breakfast Club 

We are offering all children in Year 6 a free 

SATs breakfast during SATs week. A choice 

of cereal, toast and fruit will be available and 

will be served between 8.30am – 9.00am. 

Children will then be able to start their day 

calm and ready for work. 

 
 

http://www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

USEFUL WEBSITES FOR PARENTS 

 

NSPCC NetAware  

https://www.net-

aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm

_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-

aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds 

 

Kidsmart  

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/ 

 

CEOPS 

CEOP help young people who are concerned about on-line images and communications. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/11_13/help/CEOP/ 

 

Kidscape 

‘Preventing Bullying, protecting children’ 

https://www.kidscape.org.uk/what-we-do/ 

 

Netmums 

The network offers information to parents about parenting on a national level. Amongst the topics 

are child welfare, maternity, playgroups, child health and child safety. 

http://www.netmums.com/ 

 

Family Lives 

Family Lives is a charity with over three decades of experience helping parents to deal with the 

changes that are a constant part of family life. 

http://www.familylives.org.uk/ 

 

UK Safer Internet Centre 

E-safety tips, advice and resources to help children and young people stay safe on the internet. 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/ 

 

Guidance for Parents re Instagram 

http://www.connectsafely.org/wp-content/uploads/instagram_guide.pdf 

 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/11_13/help/CEOP/
https://www.kidscape.org.uk/what-we-do/
http://www.netmums.com/
http://www.familylives.org.uk/
http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/
http://www.connectsafely.org/wp-content/uploads/instagram_guide.pdf

